
 
 
 
 
 

29 November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Home technology survey – autumn 2021  
 
Information technology has played a major part in the learning of Brockington College students for some time; 
furthermore, the Covid-19 pandemic has resulted in an increase in online learning opportunities.  We have 
created a survey to ascertain how much access families have to different forms of technology within their 
household, in order to understand any drawbacks to online learning and also any barriers for other forms of 
learning (e.g. coursework, research projects, homework).  Please note, this survey has been planned for 
some time in order to support access to information technology for all students.  It is in no way related to 
recent government announcements.  
 
We would be very grateful if you could complete the Microsoft Form by Friday 17 December to provide 
information about access to technology your child has within the home.  Please call the college on 0116 
2863722 if you are unable to complete and a member of staff will be able to assist you. The information 
provided will be used for internal school purposes only and will help the school to plan for the use of 
technology in all year groups.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
Jon Barton 
Vice Principal  

https://forms.office.com/r/KeeTdqF0cS

